
From: Robert Stephenson <antarctic-circle@comcast.net>
Subject: Official Launch: SouthPole-sium v.2

Date: February 3, 2014 1:16:30 PM EST

1 February 2014

Dear Antarcticans and Booklovers,

The second SouthPole-sium is being officially annouced today, 1 February 2014.

It will be held on the early May Bank Holiday, 2015, 1-4 May in Craobh Haven, Argyll, 
Scotland.

It is being organized by The Antarctic Circle and Falcon Scott (who lives in Craobh Haven).

The website for the gathering may be found at http://www.antarctic-
circle.org/gathering2.htm
Full details appear there. Check back from time-to-time as new information will be added as 
things develop.

Registration will commence sometime in June, 2014.

Those who respond to this e-mail expressing interest (no commitment) will be e-mailed once 
Registration gets underway. Also contacted will be those who responded to earlier e-mails 
expressing interest.
But if you responded earlier, please do so again.

SO WHAT DO YOU THINK? 

_____ I'll definitely be there (this in no way commits you at this point).

_____ I'm likely to come. Could be. Hard to say now. But keep me informed.

_____ Darn! I can't make it or it just won't work for me.

Regards,

Robert Stephenson

http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering2.htm

